West Sound Marina, Inc

As a Boatyard, we work hard at keeping our levels of discharge as low as possible. I know we
would not be able to maintain an average of 15ppb copper in our storm water. We have actually sent
in samples from the county drainage ditches and found more copper than that in those samples. It
seems awfully unfair to impose a standard for us that is occurring "naturally" in our environment.



